
From: Fassett, Robert (GT&D 
Sent: 7/22/2011 5:54:49 AM 
To: Johnson, Kirk (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MKJ2); 

'gec@cpuc.ca.gov' (gec@cpuc.ca.gov); Roth, Karen 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=KSR2); Yura, Jane 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JK Y1) 

Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Rupture on TransCanada Bison line in North Dakota Wednesday night 

I heard yesterday at the PHMSA workshop of a rupture on the 6 month old Bison line. No one hurt and initial 
word is it wasn't mechanical damage. PHMSA sent a team out yesterday. 

Bob 

SB GT&S 0254605 
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